“ANGELS IN THE OUTFIELD”
SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT

Fallen Warrior/Dr. Jennifer Sidari Scholarship Funds

FRIDAY AUGUST 15 - SUNDAY AUGUST 17, 2014
@ EXETER LIONS LITTLE LEAGUE FIELD

SPONSORSHIP FORM

Team Name(if representing one):
Business Name:
E-Mail Address:

As a sponsor you will get your logo on all shirts made for the event. There will be 16
teams with an average of 12 players per team. Shirts will also be made for the
event staff so we will have over 300 shirts with your name and logo for this small
fee.

Sponsorship Fee = $250.00

Method of Payment Check Cash

(Please detach these instructions)
Process:

1) You must e-mail your logo to Michael Tierney at
mtierney9@gmail.com.

2) Once your funds are processed, your logo will be submitted to the
final list of sponsors.

3) Attend the event on Friday August 15 to Sunday August 17, 2014 at
Exeter Little League and see your logo on the back of all
participants.




In Memory of John Borzell, Matt Chipolis, Mark Dushok
& Dr. Jennifer Sidari

What: “Angels in the Outfield” Softball Tournament
When: Friday August 15 to Sunday August 17,2014
Where: Exeter Lions Little League

-Just imagine if we can celebrate the lives of the Fallen Warriors
. by having them as Angels in the Outfield.

August 15" through 17, 2014 the Exeter Little League will be hosting an all day slow pitch softball tournament to benefit
the the Fallen Warrior Scholarship Fund. All raffle proceeds will be donated to the Wyoming Area Dr. Jennifer Sidari Memorial
Scholarship Fund.

The thought of losing a child is most unbearable; yef, three of our colleagues, our family members are dealing with that very
loss. Last year our community faced another devastating loss, Dr. Jennifer Sidari. Being a part of the Wyoming Area family is a very
special gift. It is during times like this that we collectively come together to support these members of our community.

John Borzell, son of Jack and Mary Claire Borzell, Matthew Chipolis, son of Steven and Gina Chipolis and Mark Dushok,
son of Richard and Debbie Dushok deserve our love and generosity from the community. Therefore we have established a scholarship
in the name of these three Warriors. Dr. Jennifer Sidari is the daughter of Pete and Patty Sidari. The Fallen Warriors Committee
would like to honor her memory with a scholarship at Wyoming Area in her name.

We would like to personally invite you to join us! All profits will be donated to the Fallen Warrior Scholarship Fund. All
raffle proceeds will benefit the Wyoming Area Dr. Jennifer Sidari Memorial Scholarship Fund. These scholarships will be awarded to
graduating Wyoming Area seniors who represent the entire Wyoming Area student body. This is the third year of the Fallen Warrior
Scholarship and the first for the Dr. Jennifer Sidari Memorial Scholarship which we plan to continue supporting for as long as possible
but we need your help. We are asking for monetary donations, baskets, gift certificates, etc. to help support this great cause and hope
you will strongly consider contributing to the future of today’s youth.

Angels in the Outfield Softbhall Tournament
Donation Form

Name:

Organization (Optional):
E-Mail Address:
Donation:

Please Make Checks Payable to:

Mail Form and Check To:

¢ Fallen Warrior Scholarship Fund Ashley Aritz

¢ Wyoming Area Dr. Jennifer Sidari Scholarship Fund 121 Schooley Avenue
Exeter, PA 18643




